
DATE:  March 21, 2023

TOPIC: District Facilities Update

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

     Action

 ☒ Discussion

 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

To provide the Facilities Committee an update on ongoing Districtwide project(s)

1. Lowery McDonnell indicated that Mitchell did not ship out the remaining parts for the 
Todd Hall and Rutledge Hall Cafeterias. It will take several more weeks. The District also 
requested a solution for the two bolts that have snapped at the folding section of the 
tables after a few months of usage.

2. A Kathak dance organization is considering a Lincoln Hall Auditorium rental on 
Saturday, April 15. If approved, they will be performing for approximately 100 guests.

3. The magnetic closure was installed on the CCDC office door in Todd Hall.
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